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Silver Spring Jewish Center
 

Shabbat Parashat Mishpatim (Shabbat Shekalim)
February 17-18, 2012; Shevat 24-25, 5772

 
Davening Times:      Candlelighting………………………………….5:29 pm

Mincha & Kabbalat Shabbat………………… 5:30 pm

                                    Shabbat Shacharit……………………………. 9:00 am

                                    Shabbat Mincha & Seudah Shlisheet…..…...5:30 pm

                                    Shabbat ends…………………………………..6:31 pm

                                    Weekdays Mincha & Maariv………………….5:30 pm

                       

Dear Members and Friends,
 

Mazel Tov to Hazzan Benjamin & Eva Bazian on the birth of their first grandchild, Zacharia Raphael 

Moskowitz, son of Doni & Shoshana Moskowitz. May Hashem bless Zacharia with health, and may his

parents and grandparents be rewarded to raise him to Torah, chupah and ma’asim tovim.  

 

1.

Mazel Tov to Debra and Arthur Sapper on the birth of a granddaughter to their children Sarah and

Rabbi Dovid Brotsky of White Oak. May G-d bless the baby girl with health, and may her parents and

grandparents be rewarded to raise her to Torah, chupah and ma’asim tovim.  

2.

3.      Don’t miss the Camp Ahava early-bird deadline! Register by March 31, 2012 and receive up to

$225 in discounts.  For more information, visit www.camp-ahava.com,  email director@camp-

ahava.com or call 301-649-4425.

4.      70 Speakers In 7 Hours! A Day of Jewish Learning

Q: Where do you have the opportunity to choose from 70 inspiring speakers covering a range of

topics ranging from comedy to Kabbalah, global politics to playground politics, soul mates to soul

searching?

A: At the 3rd Annual ROUTES: A Day of Jewish Learning, on Sunday, March, 11, 2012, at the

University of Maryland, College Park Smith School of Business. ROUTES invites people of all ages to

explore their connection to Judaism through hundreds of classes, programs and events. For more

information, visit http://www.routeslearning.org/aboutus/ or call 240-283-6200.

5.      Rose and Bernard Singer Megilla Reading Program. Do you or someone you know need

Megilla read? Volunteers are needed to leyn Megilla for those who cannot come to shul due to illness

or any other reason. Don't wait until the last minute. Please contact saul.singer@verizon.net or call

him (301) 593-1193.
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6.      Honor your friends with Purim donations. The Franco Foundation is an essential part of our

community's safety net. Your donations for matanot la'evyonim will be distributed on Purim and will

help individuals and families pay for basics -- food, clothing, and shelter. Please help with your

generous tax-deductible donation to the Franco Foundation, c/o Allan Franco/613 Bromley

Street/Silver Spring, MD 20902.

7.      Employment and Learning Opportunities:

Learn QuickBooks Online. The OU will offer two series of classes, both starting February 27. More info and

register at http://www.oujobs.org/

 

Write Your Federal Resume. In a JSSA-sponsored workshop, learn how to write a federal resume; learn

"insider tips"; and leave with a completed federal resume in hand. March 14, 8:30-4:00. 200 Wood Hill Road,

Rockville. Registration is limited. More info, requirements, and register at www.jssa.org.
 

8.      Uncle Minyan Wants You! Please consider joining us for a weekday

evening minyan  at 5:30 pm especially during this time of year when mincha & maariv are early and

many people are still at work.

9.      Mi Sheberach LeCholim VeCholot: Please contact the Shul office by Thursday afternoon if you

would like to include the name of a person for a blessing for a Refuah Shleima during the Torah

reading on Shabbat and Yamim Tovim. Please make sure to include both English and Hebrew names,

and, if possible, the name of the mother.

10.    Please email your announcements to the Shul’s office at ssjc2003@verizon.net or call the

Shul’s office before Thursday at 12:00 pm.

 

 

Shabbat Shalom and Happy Presidents' Day!

 

 
Rabbi and Rebbetzin Herzel and Miriam Kranz and family

 
 

Silver Spring Jewish Center

1401 Arcola Avenue

Silver Spring, MD 20902

Tel:  301-649-4425
Fax:  301-649-1274

Email: ssjc2003@verizon.net
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